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Subject: Frederick H. John, aka Fred J. Benjo

Body:

As I mentioned, the name of Frederick H. John, shows up in some of the records which Richard Case Nagell 

kept and in connection with the alleged tape recording of Oswald which Nagell claimed he possessed. Nagell 

appeared to have written to John during the Garrison investigation, addressing the correspondence to: Fred J. 

Benjo at 817 Catalina Street, Los Angeles, California 90005. Attorney William Martin stated in a September 

1967 letter that he visited Frederick H. John at 474 Crane Street (in central LA), telephone number 225-

7031.Bob Nagell thinks that John/Benjo is deceased. Dick Russell wrote in his book that Martin told Nagell that 

he found John, but John said the tape was stolen in 1964. According to Russell, Nagell later wrote to his sister 

stating that the tape was not stolen in 1964. Russell added that Nagell told him in the late 1970's the tape 

remained in safekeeping. Russell said that he was never able to find Frederick H. John. ("The Man Who Knew 

Too Much," p.434-425.)I can provide Dave with what I have on this matter if you want to pursue it any further.
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